Editor’s Page

Much naming-history is recorded in newspapers and magazines.
This record should be collected currently, and some note taken of
it. The Editor will be happy to receive and file any clippings which
members may wish to send him. From time to time note will be
made in Names of material thus received, and the more important
notices will be reprinted. Acknowledgment of the receipt of such
material will be made in the pages of Names, and not by personal
letter.

Such cooperation on the part of members will be both of current
interest to general readers and of lasting value to scholars, and it is
hoped that this notice will bring forth a considerable response.
The editor acknowledges with gratitude much such material from
Louise M. Ackerman and Mamie Meredith.

To reduce inventory, the Society makes a special offer of a limited
number of back-files of Names to library and personal members,
at $4.50 per volume (four issues), $17.50 for the first four volumes
(sixteen issues). Individual issues may be obtained at the usual
price ($1.25). These prices include postage.
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